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. HOLY CROSS COLLEGE, AGARTALA

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

NOTICE
Date: 21.02.2025

This is fo nofify all the concerns that Department of Commerce in
association with SEBI & CDSL is going to conduct a Financial Education and
Awareness Program to enhance the financial literacy among the students of
both Commerce and Business Administration on February 25", 2025 (Tuesday),
from 10:00 am at the College Campus (Andre Block; Hall G2). In this regard all
the students’ participation is highly solicited on the aforesaid date to make the

program ¢l sUCCesS.
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Head, Department of Commerce
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